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Comments: I'd like to start by stating the fact that this is public land we are having to talk about here and no

group of people have anymore right to access this land than anyone else. What's wrong with the map that is out

now? What's the reason for denying one group of outdoor enthusiasts access to this public land? Snowmobiling

has changed my life, it's taken me to some of the beautiful places our public land has to offer. I've met life long

friends through riding these areas. I've watched some of their kids grow up to be great young men that

snowmobile. Taking this away effects way more of a community than you could ever imagine. Not only does

effect the snowmobile community it also would have a economical effect on this community that depends on

tourism. The opposing party does not provide any kind of tax revinue (registration, sales tax, fuel tax) not does it

provide any kind a revinue for the towns on the 108, 4 and 88.  Closing down 85% of this amazing area is absurd

and should have never even been brought up. I suggest that you change nothing and do not deny access to

public lands anywhere or to anyone. We all benefit from snowmobiling and winter activities. Thank you 


